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With	Christ	in	our	hearts	we	grow	in	love	to	help	others.	
	

 
 
 
Dear Parents,       8th December 2015 
 
This is to inform you that on Monday 14th December, one of our school nurses will be 
coming into school to talk to Year 5 about health and hygiene. 
 
This happens every year and forms part of the science programme of work.    
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to speak to me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr S. Cobbold 
Class Teacher 
 


